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Dear Mark,

I'm sure you've gotten a bunch of those automatic email deals, which | read and generally agree with. What they
don't mention and what im worries about is increasing vehicles, especially snowmobile use in the East Fork. It
borders the elk refuge and it's going to be overrun with yahoos on snow machines looking for antlers and
generally causing pandemonium. They'll start off going up the east fork but it's no trouble at all to take that road
that goes to elk trails and diamond ridge and wind up on game and fish land chasing elk around. Not to mention
there's already a ton of illegal motorized use up there in the fall with the hunters blasting around in the wilderness
areas. Anyways, that's my two cents. Thanks for reading.

Regards,

Ross Marine



